
Anaheim 13th Marine Expeditionary Unit  

Adoption Committee Newsletter 

October 2019 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Committee Meetings 

City Hall - 7th Floor 

10:00am 

 October  16, 2019 

November 20, 2019 

No Meeting in December 

 

Upcoming Events 
Marine Corps Ball 

Thanksgiving Meal Drive 

Christmas Dinner / Party 

Your tax deductible donation (as allowed by law) for any of our events can be mailed to us: Anaheim 13th 

MEU Adoption Committee, 154 Jerrilee Lane, Anaheim, CA 92807.  Donations can also be dropped off 

at City Hall, 7th Floor or to arrange for a pickup, please call 714-637-5575.  If you prefer, you can send a 
check made payable to the Committee. 

Fall is around the corner and that means 

Thanksgiving is too !!  Our Thanksgiving 

Meal Drive is under way and is an easy way 

to show your support.  Last year we tried 

something new and it not only worked out 

great for everyone but we were able to get 

more bang for our buck !!  We will once 

again  be collecting monetary donations 

which will be used at the commissary to 

purchase turkeys and commissary gift cards 

to be given to our 13th MEU families.  

With the commissary gift card they can 

purchase all the fixings for their  traditional 

Thanksgiving meal.  Please consider sup-

porting one of our many families this 

Thanksgiving !!  This is a great way to say 

Thank You for your service !! 

 
 

One of our favorite programs 

is the gifting of a baby basket 

full of all kinds of goodies new 

parents and babies need.  As 

you can see, the laundry basket 

includes diapers, wipes, a 

beautiful homemade blanket, 

toiletries, clothing, pajamas 

and much more.  (Baby not 

included).  This program is 

year round and donations are 

always welcome.  Please know 

that your donations will bring 

so much joy to one of our new 

families.  Mom and Dad really 

appreciate these baskets and 

feel so blessed when they re-

ceive one.   

 

Meet our newest beautiful 13th 

MEU baby girl - Welcome to 

the world precious little one; 

so many people have been 

waiting a very long time to 

meet you !! 

Albertsons is once again partnering with the Committee 
to provide Thanksgiving meals to our 13th MEU families; 
another easy way for you to show your support !!  Simply 

shop at the Albertsons located at 810 State College (@ 
South Street, Anaheim), make a donation and CHRIS 
ORANGE and her staff will do the rest.  THANK YOU 



Get Involved 

                  Stay Connected  
    Adoption Committee Website:  anaheim13thmeu.org 

    Facebook:  facebook.com/13thMEU 

    Semper 5K Website:  semper5k.org 

    Semper 5K Facebook:  facebook.com/Semper5k 

Write 

If you would like to send a letter 

or card of support to a member 

of the 13th MEU, please send it 

to: 

 

“Any Marine” 

     c/o Chaplain Charlie Owens 

13th MEU 

P.O. Box 555636 

    Camp Pendleton, CA  92055 
 

Donate 
 

The Anaheim 13th MEU Adoption 

Committee is a volunteer based, 
citizen-run 501 (c )(3) non-profit 

organization.  We rely solely on 

corporate and individual donations 

in our support of the Marines,  
Sailors and families of the 13th 

MEU. 

 

Donate through PayPal - Address: 

Anaheim13thMEU@gmail.com 

 

Charity ID #80-0153575 

 

 

Friends of the Committee 
  

Albertsons - St College & South 

Ambassador Automotive 

Anaheim Discovery Christian 

School 

Anaheim Hills Rotary Club 

Circle C Storage, Orange 

Crosby Insurance 

Disneyland  Resort 

Dwight Reilly 

Enterey Life Sciences  

Consulting 

Jeanne Spence 

Kiwanis Club of Greater  

Anaheim 

Knights of Columbus,  

Council #9195 

Lillian Treiberg 

Meghan Shigo 

Orange Republican Women  

Federated 

Selman Chevrolet 

Team Swolen  

The Rock Community Church, 

Anaheim Hills 

Vietnam Veterans of America - 

Chapter 756 

This is a non-federal entity.  It is not a part of the Department of Defense or any of its components and it has no governmental status. 

Thank you for your  

service - the Committee 

wishes you well as you move 

on to your next assignment !!! 

Enjoy your Rudis and we 

hope you fondly remember 

Anaheim when you  

look at it !!! 





INFORMATION ON OUR CHRISTMAS FESTIVITES AND WAYS YOU CAN HELP COMING IN NEXT MONTH’S NEWSLETTER  




